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Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and Member of Council  

From:  Fernando Lamanna, Municipal Clerk/Deputy CAO 

Subject: Report to Public on Financial Filing Compliance  

Date:  Monday, April 24, 2023 

The Municipal Elections Act, 1996 requires you to make your report on candidate and 

third-party financial filing compliance public by April 30, 2023. This report needs to 

identify any candidate or third-party advertiser that:  

 failed to file any required document(s);  

 identified a surplus on their financial statement and did not pay it to the clerk by 
the required date; or  

 identified on their financial statement that they incurred expenses in excess of 

the appropriate limit(s). 

Staff provide the following summation: 

1. All candidates have filed their required documents within the legislated timeline. 

2. No Candidates identified a surplus. 

3. No Candidates incurred expenses in excess of the appropriate limit(s). 

4. All submitted financial forms are posted on the Township’s website for public 

viewing. 

Therefore, all candidates appear to be in compliance with the reporting requirements 

under the Municipal Election Act. 

 
End of Memorandum 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
________________________________ 
Fernando Lamanna  
Municipal Clerk, Deputy CAO 

https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/elections.aspx#Financial-Statements-Filed-by-Candidate

